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Memo 
To: ALL MEMBERS 

From: Kim McWilliams, Department President 

cc: Adam Wallace, VFW Department Adjutant 

Date: September 24, 2025 

Re: Fall Festival Price Change 

Please see the message below from VFW State Adjutant, Adam Wallace. 

 

Comrades, Brothers, and Sisters, 

I have some exciting news to share from Commander Letto!  With this past Monday being the 
official start of Fall, the price for our Fall Festival is.... FALLING!  Commander Letto hopes that 
attendees can use the extra savings to buy themselves plenty of pumpkin spice lattes, 
sweaters, and wood for their campfire!  He wants to Make (our dollars) Count! 

Your National Home Fall Festival Chair and Co-Chair are working hard to extend the 
registration deadline past this Monday the 29th, but don't wait to grab these FALL-ing 
prices, secure your spot on the bus today! 

The new prices for registering for the Fall Festival Bus Trip are as follows: $200 p/p for 
double occupancy and $355 for single occupancy. 

Those who registered for the trip early WILL BE REFUNDED THE DIFFERENCE down to 
these new FALL-tastic prices! 

The link to register is: Department of Wisconsin 2025 National Home Festival Party 

https://form.jotform.com/251985706409164


2 

 Get this information out far and wide! 

District Commanders and Council Members, 

Please get this pushed out to your posts and Comrades ASAP so they don't miss this 
opportunity! 

To those repping District Meetings in the coming weekend and weeks, 

Please ensure you mention this during your visits to the Districts! 

 

Adam Wallace 

State Adjutant 

VFW Department of Wisconsin 

4622 Dutch Mill Road 

Madison, WI 53716 

608.221.5276 
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